
PTO Newsletter, 3-9-2018 

  

WHAT A WEEK!   
Besides walking report cards, Parent Teacher Conferences, and Book Fairs—You were all so 

supportive of our “Be the Light,” fundraiser, food bank collections, and our pajama party with 

Mr. Fuller.  We were overwhelmed with your support, kindness, attendance, and everything ALL 

OF YOU did to make it a successful night and morning! 

 

It was awesome to have the news there and we really appreciate Mr. Fuller being so fun and 

willing to wear cow pajamas and sleep on the roof!  Thank you our CRA community for a great 

week. 

 

Next week March 12-16th is TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK! 
 

We love our teachers and aides.  We want to take time to really show our appreciation for all 

they do. 

  

Please take time to show your teachers your appreciation in whatever way you choose. 

  

FYI: As a PTO we will be doing the following 

 

We will be using the 5 love languages to celebrate our teachers. 

 

Monday- Gift Giving: 

The teachers and staff will have Chick-Fil-a catered for lunch. 

 

Tuesday-Gift of Touch: 

Massages for the teachers 

 

Wednesday-Gift of Service: 

Free car wash certificate for all the staff 

 

Thursday-Gift of Presents: 

Gift cards for a night out for all teachers 

 

Friday-Gift of time and Words of Affirmation 

An extra long lunch and notes from students 

  

  

Girls on the Run  
Last chance to register for Girls on the Run at Canyon Rim! We still have room and we will 

begin next week Friday, March 17th right after school until 3:30 and every Friday we have 

school until the end of the year.  If you would like to register or want more information please go 

to girlsontherunutah.org .  Or feel free to email melissachild@gmail.com 

  

Looking forward: 
Shakespeare play- March 21 and 22 

Spring break March 30 - April 6 
  

Love, Michelle and Jill 

http://girlsontherunutah.org/
mailto:melissachild@gmail.com


 


